Construction Update

Construction is progressing well, with the entry road and
parking lot facilities now complete. Sod for the softball dia-
monds has been laid, and fencing will be complete before the
end of the year. Construction of the canteen building and the
rest of the amenities will be completed in mid-2007.

Attention Graphic Artists! Buhler
Recreation Park Logo Contest

A contest is currently under way to create a logo for the
Park. The winning entry will not only receive great prizes,
they will have the satisfaction of seeing their design used on
all official Buhler Recreation Park materials. Details and entry
forms are available by calling Steve at 781-6118.

Buhler Recreation Park Fundraising Dinner

A Dinner to honour the philanthropy of John and Bonnie
Buhler who have given so much to the Province of Manitoba
will be held January 18th 2007. All proceeds go to the Buhler
Recreation Park. For ticket info call 781-6118 or see our website.

Transcona BIZ Advertising

Biz members have the exclusive opportunity to advertise in the Biz Bullet,
our quarterly publication that is distributed to over 16,000 households in
Transcona and surrounding areas.

If you are a Biz member and would like to advertise in the Biz Bullet pub-
lication or if you would like more information about the Biz zone, please call
at 222-8566 or email at transbiz@shawbiz.ca.
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